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Name
Katja Irvin

Address
215S 19TH ST
SAN JOSE, California. 95116

Telephone
(408) 569-8214

Email
katja.irvin@sbcglobal.net

Agency, Business or Group (if applicable)
Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter

Board Meeting Date
2021-04-28

Agenda Item Number
2.2

I would like to
No Position--Comment Only

Comment Form
Dear Valley Water Staff and Directors,

There's still some ambiguity about the Pacheco Reservoir project regarding water supply reliability vs. new emergency
water supply. It would be appreciated if the following text was updated to clearly communicate the water supply
benefits of this project.

1. In the timeline on page 17 of Supplemental Attachment 2, the entry for 2019 says "The project would expand Pacheco
Reservoir’s storage
capacity to provide for increased emergency water supplies ..." This was the proposal at the time but it has changed. We
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suggest a sentence be added to explain this development.
2. Under Significant Business Challenges/Opportunities on page 164 of Supplemental Attachment 2, the text also
describes "increasing emergency water supplies." We suggest this be updated to use the reliability language used
elsewhere to describe the project.

Thank you for your consideration.





